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The United Nations Human Settlements Programme (UN-Habitat) presents its
compliments to the Permanent and Observer Missions to UN-Habitat and has the honor,
on behalf of the Chair of the Ad-Hoc Working Group on Programmatic, Budgetary and
Administrative matters of the Executive Board, Romania and the Co-Chair, Pakistan, to
invite the latter to the virtual fifth meeting of the Ad-Hoc Working Group to be held on
Monday 15 June 2020 from 2 to 4p.m.

The Agenda for the meeting will be as follows:

1)  Adoption of the provisional Agenda;

2)  Discussions on the draft Work Programme and Budget of UN-Habitat for
the year 2021;

3)  Progress in the implementation of the Strategic Plan for the period
2020-2023: the draft Resource Mobilization Strategy and review of the
Investment Funds;

4)  Any other business.

The background documents are attached and also available online following the link
https:/ /unhabitat.org/governance/executive-board namely:

1) Draft Work Programme and Budget of UN-Habitat for the year 2021;
2) Strategic Plan for the period 2020-2023: the draft Resource Mobilization
Strategy and review of the Investment Funds.

The connections details to the virtual meeting will be shared under a separate cover.

The United Nations Human Settlements Programme avails itself of this opportunity
to renew to the Permanent and Observer Missions to UN-Habitat the assurances of its
highest consideration.

5 June 2020
UN{@%A ITA']_'

FOR A BFFTERMREAN F
JNITED WA ii( FUTURE
| PO BOX 300

i

Permanent and Observer Missions
to UN-Habitat
Nairobi.


mailto:UNHabitat-SGB@un.org
https://unhabitat.org/governance/executive-board

